
Webmaster Report - 2020-03-25 
 
 
I have completed updates to the site, managed content, and posted jobline listings. 
 
I would like to begin training the replacement webmaster. I have a recommended replacement, 
Phillip Doehle​, doehle@okstate.edu.  Phillip is new to the library world and has an interest in 
expanding his role in professional organizations.  Since we use MODX at our institution, Phillip 
has knowledge with the software.  Phillip is also interested in taking the lead moving to Google 
email through Google G-Suite for nonprofits. Phillip is an excellent candidate to serve as the 
MPLA webmaster. 
 
 
 

https://library.okstate.edu/library-directory/doehle-phillip

